
 

Eaton Township Board Meeting 

November 3, 2016 

 

Supervisor Roberts opened the regular November meeting with the pledge to the flag of our 

Country. In attendance were Supervisor Roberts, Treasure Dolman, Trustee Hunt, Trustee 

Bankhead, and Clerk Cleary.   

 

Treasurer Dolman moved to add Community Center Rental  under New Business. Trustee 

Bankhead supported. MOTION CARRIED.  

 

Clerk Cleary read the synopsis of the minutes from previous month’s meeting. Trustee Hunt 

moved to accept the Clerk’s report. Trustee Bankhead supported. MOTION CARRIED. 

 

The Treasurer’s report was presented in written form. Clerk Cleary moved to accept the 

Treasurer’s report as written. Supervisor Roberts supported. MOTION CARRIED.  

 

Supervisor Roberts moved to pay current expenditures. Trustee Hunt supported. 

MOTION CARRIED. Clerk Cleary moved to add $1537.00 payable to Campbell and Son’s 

Lawn Care. Trustee Hunt supported. MOTION CARRIED. 

 

Sherriff's Report: 

None. 

 

CORRESPONDENCE: 

None.  

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS: 

Collette Scrimger gave a report for the Barry Eaton Health Dept.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Center Eaton Community Center Rental 

Treasurer Dolman offered a proposal to rent the Community Center every Sunday morning for 

church service. There was discussion and agreement that the Township have priority if the 

building is needed and it be offered on a month by month basis. Treasurer Dolman moved to 

allow the organization to rent the building every Sunday for $75/week. Trustee Bankhead 

supported. A roll call vote was requested. 

 Cleary-NO 

 Hunt- YES 

 Bankhead- YES 

 Dolman – YES 

 Roberts- NO 

MOTION CARRIED. 

 

OLD BUSINESS:   

None. 
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REPORTS: 

 

Library: Sharon VanLoton reported that the October meeting is currently taking place. 

 

Rural Fire: Trustee Hunt reported that there were a total of 36 fireman. The Squirt truck #315 

had a cracked frame and they were in negotiations with Spartan Motors. They also calculated the 

fire runs from 2015. Eaton Township had 595 runs in 2015 and 25 billable runs at $4163.48/run 

for a total expense of $104,087.00. 

 

Friends of Center Eaton Community Center:  Treasurer Dolman reported the Open House will be 

December 4 at 4pm. 

 

Recreation: Trustee Bankhead reported the bids are due back November 9. 

 

CARA- Sharon VanLoton reported there was a $6400.00 shortfall last fiscal year. The City 

Manager was charged with talking to the Township’s regarding a new contract. They also sent an 

RFP out for service. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT: 

Terry Gilding asked if the Drain Commissioner requested the Township send a letter to the Drain 

Commissioner offering the Township Hall as a meeting place. 

 

MEETING ADJOURNED AT 7:58 P.M. 

 

    

       ____________________________ 

       Charamy Cleary, Eaton Twp Clerk 


